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Thank v, .,

We would like to say thank you, for visiting our
school. The children really enjoyed the Water Show. We
look forward to your visit again next summer. Until then
have a wonderful year, and thanks again for making our
SUmmer camp a success.

Sincerely,

Irene Davis

Asst. Director

The Goddard School
of South Lebanon

5% Vista Ridge Drive * South Lebanon, OH 45065 = (513) 494-1228 » Fax: (513) 494-1958 = wuww.goddardschool .com



